
MEMORANDUM 

Date: July 19, 2017 

To: Dan Duchniak 

From: Lynn Gomez 

Re: Remote Attendance by Commissioners at Commission Meetings 

As suggested at the June meeting, I’ve contacted fellow water utilities with commissions/boards of our 
comparable size and structure to see if they allow remote attendance by commissioners. 

1. Green Bay Water Utility -7 Commissioners 
2. Kenosha Water and Sewer Utility -6 Commissioners (all alderpersons) 
3. Madison Water Utility -8 Commissioners 
4. Oak Creek Water and Sewer Utility -5 Commissioners 
5. Racine Water Utility -7 Commissioners 

Of these five entities, only Madison has allowed remote attendance (via phone) on approximately two 
occasions.  The others have not considered remote attendance or had a request by their members to do 
so.   

Based on Attorney Running’s email and the brief discussions we’ve had, we can allow remote 
attendance, and we have the technology.  The following options, or any combinations of options, could 
be considered by the Water Commission: 

Options: 

¿ Do not allow remote attendance 
¿ Allow remote attendance any time 
¿ Allow remote attendance for good reason with pre approval by the Commission President: 

¿ Unable to attend for business reasons 
¿ Unable to attend for medical reasons 
¿ Others? 

¿ Allow only when necessary for a quorum 
¿ Allow only when there is already a ‘physical attendance’ quorum 
¿ Allow, except for the following agenda items: 

¿ Personnel Issues,  
¿ Budget,  
¿ Closed Session with Legal Counsel,  
¿ Or, as determined on a case-by-case basis by the Commission President 

¿ Allow or deny on case by case basis as determined by the Commission President 
¿ Allow, but set a limit to the number of meeting per year, per individual, attended remotely? 

I look forward to your discussion with the Commission on this topic 

Enc.
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